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from: Robert Brown <vaga60@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 07, 2016 6:55 PM
To: ED, State Board of Ed
Subject: vaccines

Dear Ms. Moichanow,
Exec. Director Dept of Education

Please accept this emaH as my official notification for the proposed immunization to 28 Pa Code ch 23:

#3147 Pa Department of Health
#31 46 Pa Department of Education
My concerns are many.
These are just a few:
The shows in Question 10 that heard immunity is needed to protect those who cannot be vaccinated. V

. V

This concept is flawed, Manny outbreaks have and still happen in fully vaccinated children.

The Department is also recommending a Meningitis Vaccine for 12th grade students as this disease is considered
a rare disease as per (the Pa Dept of Health) the state has only had ‘ess than 20 cases in recent years.
It will cost over $1 5million to vaccinate all of these students I just don t see the logic in this whatsoever1
Needless to say the risks involved as stated in the CDC Pink Book

rn asking the department to reconsider the proposed changes

Sincerely
Anita Brown Grandmother to 4 children


